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Comments: | support these trail improvements for our region.

The South Side Perimeter Trail would not be appropriate for mountain bikers or horseback riding. | have walked
this alignment many times and it is too steep for any other use but foot travel. The steepness is on the sideslopes
of the proposed trail which would be a serious safety concern for any other travel but foot travel. There would be
sections where a pedestrian could not step off the trail to accommodate passing a bike or horse. Plus, the added
erosion caused by bicycles or horses would not be appropriate for this trail which will have a high amount of foot
traffic already.

Thank you.

Dave Foley



